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Message from the SHS V.I.P. Booster Club 
Hello All Very Interested Parents! 
SHS VIP has been busy this month! Thanks to the tireless efforts of our SHS VIP volunteers, we had the 
largest Arts and Craft Fair at SHS VIP, 50/50 has been working the football games, and we also 
supported the school at Homecoming this year with our Hospitality committee. 

With all this Fun-raising, we were able to support the school 
activities by responding the activities and clubs’ request to fund 
this year’s activities. Approximately 2500 students participating 
in this clubs will benefit from our nearly $7000 dispersement of
mini grant funds. If you are interested, a list of activities and 
club recipients are included in our SHS VIP meeting minutes, 
posted online. 

We would suggest liking our Facebook and Twitter pages so you 
can receive our up-to-date messages and upcoming events. 

Our request for volunteers continues. We see participants in 
SHS VIP continue to grow and we are very grateful for each 
person working to support our students. 

If you are looking to participate, but are limited in time or 
resources, reach out to us as we have a variety of needs to 
continue to support our students. You might be amazed of what 

type of help we need! Let us know what you can contribute and we can work with you to find what 
will work for you! 

Thank you and Happy FALL! Go Saxons!  

Regards, Kathy Pyde and Carolyn Trinka, Co-Presidents 

Follow us on social media 

@shsviparents @schaumburghighschoolveryinterestedparents

Website: adc.d211.org/vip 

The SHS VIP helps bring the home and school into a closer relationship, provides support and 
funding to student activities, and awards annual scholarships. 

Upcoming Events 
October 
15 Dine-to-Donate at Lou 
Malnati’s 
26 Dine-to-Donate at Panda 
Express (ALL DAY) 

November 
6 VIP Meeting, 7 pm 
7 Dine-to-Donate at Chick-fil-A 
16 Scholarship applications 
will be posted 

https://adc.d211.org/cms/lib/IL49000007/Centricity/Domain/11/Lou%20Malnatis.png
https://adc.d211.org/cms/lib/IL49000007/Centricity/Domain/11/Panda Express.jpg
adc.d211.org/vip
https://il49000007.schoolwires.net/Page/4779
https://il49000007.schoolwires.net/Page/4779
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SHS VIP SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE TO 
SENIORS!!  
Seniors, do you need cash for college? Whether you are 
planning to attend a 2- or 4-year university, or a 
technical/vocational school, the V.I.P. Club is offering 
scholarships that can be used for the pursuit of higher 
education to the SHS Class of 2019. You could pay tuition, buy 
books, or whatever else you need, plus the check is made 
payable to YOU, not your parents or the school!  

Check out this year’s scholarships being offered: 

Academic Scholarships: One $1,250.00 Academic Scholarship, 
three $1,000.00 Academic Scholarships, and five $750.00 
Academic Scholarships will be awarded to students who have 
demonstrated their success at Schaumburg High School and in 
the community. 

Jean Bajko Volunteerism Scholarship: One $1,000.00 
Volunteerism Scholarship will be awarded to a student who 
has demonstrated their volunteerism at Schaumburg High 
School and in the community. 

Special Education Scholarship: One $1,000.00 will be awarded 
to an outstanding special education student who has 
demonstrated their success at Schaumburg High School and in 
the community. 

Students may apply for more than one category of 
scholarship; however, they can only be awarded one 
scholarship. 

To be eligible for these scholarships, a senior’s parent or 
guardian must be a member of the SHS VIP by December 1, 
2018. Membership applications will be available on the SHS 
website under the Parents tab. 

Scholarship applications will be available online on the SHS 
website Friday, November 16, 2018. All completed 
applications must be submitted online no later than Friday, 
February 15, 2019. Please contact Michelle Tunquist, 
mtunquist@gmail.com, if you have any questions. 

Scholarship Committee Co-Chairs, 

Sonya Mortell & Michelle Tunquist 

Schaumburg High School 
Very Interested Parents Club 
Township High School District 211 
1100 W. Schaumburg Road 
Schaumburg, IL 60194 

2018-19 SHS V.I.P. Executive Board 
Co-President: Kathy Pyde 
Co-President: Carolyn Trinka 
1st Vice President: Kirti Parmar 
2nd Vice President: Brandy Wilson 
Treasurer: Stacy Ruscheinsky 
Recording Secretary: Amy Ciminello 
Corresponding Sec: Robi Vollkommer 

Contact the SHS V.I.P. at 
schaumburgvip@gmail.com 

Schaumburg High School 
  shs.d211.org 

SHS V.I.P. 
adc.d211.org/vip

Facebook 
@schaumburghighschoolveryinterestedparents 
Twitter 
@SHSVIParents

Join SHS V.I.P.! Membership is 
open to SHS families and 
members of the community. 

mailto:mtunquist@gmail.com
mailto:schaumburgvip@gmail.com
adc.d211.org/vip
adc.d211.org/vip
https://il49000007.schoolwires.net/Page/4779
https://il49000007.schoolwires.net/Page/4779
https://adc.d211.org/Domain/11
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Volunteers and Leaders Needed 
We have several leadership and volunteer positions that are needed including: 
• Prom Fashion Show planning volunteers
• Volunteers to staff the Saxon Store during school hours and at sporting events
• Trivia Game Night – the venue at Seville has already been reserved; food to be decided

We welcome your ideas and engagement in supporting our Students, Clubs and Community. 

Support V.I.P. Activities—Dine-to-Donate 
Throughout the year, Dine-to-Donate events are 
scheduled with local restaurants. 

Upcoming Dine-to-Donate events are as follows: 
October 15 (Monday) Lou Malnatti's 
October 26 (Friday) Panda Express 
November 7 (Wed) Chick-fil-A How to make your meal count— 

Print this page or show an image of the flyer. 

adc.d211.org/vip
https://il49000007.schoolwires.net/Page/4779
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To order Yard Signs, click here. 

Dine-to-Donate ALL DAY on Friday, October 26 
at 

Panda Express on Schaumburg & Barrington 

adc.d211.org/vip
https://il49000007.schoolwires.net/Page/4779
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfYJd2iXU1OHfAi-BsbZdLO8PR2Ji8q_Xz4zVCVWUUjAefxBA/viewform
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Committee News 

Membership Committee 
For families who purchased VIP Memberships with Basic & Sports Tickets and haven’t picked them up 
yet, please pick them up at the following date/time: 

December 10  6 pm Incoming Freshman Parent Night 

SHS V.I.P. Fall Arts & Craft Fair 
FALL ARTS AND CRAFT FAIR, A BIG SUCCESS! 

We want to thank the VIP members and their friends and family who volunteered their time to make our 
Fall Arts and Craft fair a big success. We also want to thank the custodial staff that supported our efforts 
with a smile and the Schaumburg Football Team that volunteered to assist the vendors. This event is only 
successful with the help of many volunteers from the Schaumburg community. We had over 140 
crafters/vendors that sold their goods at the fair and hundreds of shoppers that had the opportunity to 
shop the handmade goods. With the help of all these great individuals, we were able to raise over $9,000 to 
support the education of our young adults here at Schaumburg High School!  

SHS VIP Booster club would sincerely like to thank the following donors: 
• Zeigler of Schaumburg
• Protein Bar & Kitchen
• Dairy Queen
• Chuy's
• C2 Education
• MAGGIANO'S
• TRIBALANCE - Body, Mind & Spirit
• Patel Brothers
• Costco
• GameWorks
• Juiceplus
• Tous Les Jours

Hospitality 
The hospitality committee provides support for the following events. If you would like to volunteer to 
setup tables, serve refreshments or check coats for the following events in 2018 – 2019, please contact 
Kirti Parmar at parmarkirti@yahoo.com or Josie Zakariya at zzjazz@comcast.net for more information. 

• Incoming Freshman Night – December 10, 2018 (10 volunteers)

• Winter Formal Dance – February 18, 2019 (20 – 25 volunteers)

• World Language Awards – April 11, 2019 (4 volunteers)

• V.I.P. Scholarship Awards – May 7, 2019 (2 volunteers)

mailto:parmarkirti@yahoo.com
mailto:zzjazz@comcast.net
adc.d211.org/vip
https://il49000007.schoolwires.net/Page/4779
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Consessions 
The Concessions Committee would like to thank the following Girls Volleyball parents, Boys Soccer 
and Football parents, and VIP family and friends for giving back to our SHS Community and serving 
our students and guests in our indoor and outdoor stands. We could not have a successful event 
without our wonderful parent and family member volunteers – thank YOU for making a difference! 

Serving in our Indoor Concessions for Girls Volleyball and the Annual Craft Fair: Stacie 
Campbell, Nick Candotti, Mrs. Candotti, Melody Cosman, Lori A Origer Durgan, Audrey Flechsig, 
Cindy Galer, Chris Knox, Quin Kuipers, Tami Kulak, Patty Nailor, Tanya Soares, York Uhlman, Brian 
Weber, and Karen Weber.

Serving in our Outdoor Concessions for Football and Soccer: Brian Byrne, Paulina 
Carlberg, Stacia Carter, Scott Collins, Dawn Connolly, Donna Cooper, Thomas Cooper, 

Julia Davis, Kim Diercks, Leticia Duenas, Cassie Flowers, Luis Gonzalez, Ashwini Karnik, Tanav 
Karnik, Najda Kekic, Mike Killiam, Lisa Moore Rozier, Leanne Mueller-Gonzalez, Patty Nailor, 
Maunang Patel, Beth Phillips, Patrick Quill, Norma Rosas, Linda Rose, Norma Rothers, Jennifer Rutka, 
Janet Schoo, Jerry Schoo, Tanya Soares, Mary Ellen Spadafore, Rachel Spadafore, Carolyn Trinka, Kim 
Wingard, Cindy Wong, Mark Wong, Jen Zell, and Rick Zell.

,. 

We are in need of a few helping hands to feed our community in our indoor concessions 
stand for the Illinois Shotokan Fall Karate Tournament (10/14). You will always have 
experienced concessions team members serving along with you, so no experience is needed. 

To order Legacy Pavers, click here. 

Sign up to help at the Illinois Shotokan Fall Karate Tournament on 
Sunday, October 14 by clicking on the link below, or contact Cat Meister at 
catmonster1@gmail.com for more information. 

Karate Concessions Volunteers: http://signup.com/go/SBUZpdD 

mailto:catmonster1@gmail.com
http://signup.com/go/SBUZpdD
adc.d211.org/vip
https://il49000007.schoolwires.net/Page/4779
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Meeting Minutes from October 2, 2018 

adc.d211.org/vip
https://il49000007.schoolwires.net/Page/4779


SHS Very Interested Parents Newsletter 
 

October 2018 

Issue 3 • Page 8 
adc.d211.org/vip 

Join us! 

adc.d211.org/vip
https://il49000007.schoolwires.net/Page/4779



